
Dear Representative, 

I have read almost all 30 pages of the HB 4135.  Please vote No. 

 

I am just an ordinary citizen.  I helped care for my elderly dad for 4 years til he died.  He had 

dementia and had 2 strokes.  I'm now caring for my mom.  I'm also her power of attorney.  HB 

4135 gives the Health Care Representative way too much power!!  Plus it is a "red flag" to me 

when the committee that decides the only advance directive that can be used in Oregon is 

appointed by the governor.   

 

Vote NO on HB 4135.   

Thank you. 

Susan Bielenberg 

 


